

## Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity, Inc. Gamma Delta Sigma Chapter

## Brotherhood, Scholarship, and Service

LeJuan J. Houston
President

Jerrelle Williams Vice President

Carnell Smith
Second Vice President

Ed Milford Treasurer

William Youmans Secretary

Victor Louis
Financial Secretary

Kenny Menelas
Director of Education

James Savius
Director of Bigger and
Better Business

Darryl Skinner
Director of Social Action

Rodney Green, II Director of Sigma Beta Club

Justin Cloud Parliamentarian

Kevin Brown Chaplain

Allie Braswell, Jr., MA Immediate Past President Greetings on behalf of the Brothers of Gamma Delta Sigma!

I'd like to personally thank each of you for taking the time out of your very busy schedule to consider our sponsorship request. Please join the Gamma Delta Sigma Chapter of the Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity, Inc. as a partner for their "Getting in Good Trouble Awards" luncheon on June 23, 2023, commemorating the legacy of our late Brother John Robert Lewis, US Representative, -GA, the luncheon will honor members of our community that are stepping out to make a difference throughout our Central Florida in the areas of:

- Youth Development
- Social Action
- ❖ Black Business Development
- Education

We will also be celebrating our Stanley T. Mueller Scholarhsip recipients during the luncheon. Fifty percent (50%) of the proceeds raised from the Getting Good Trouble awards luncheon will help to fund the educational (25%) and youth developmental (25%) programs provided by the Orlando Sigmas. Programs that include:

- ❖ Educational Advancement: The Stanley T. Muller Scholarship \$2,000 general scholarship for high school seniors from Orange, Osceola, and Seminole counties.
- ❖ Youth Development: The Sigma Beta Club our youth auxiliary group focused on developing wholesome values, leadership skills, and social and cultural awareness through mentorship and engagement with boys ages 8 18.
- Sports Engagement: The Orlando-based urban youth sports program seeks to positively engage in young people in football and cheerleading as an early youth intervention program.

The remaining proceeds of this event will support the chapter's other philanthropic initiatives and build reserves for future endeavors, including purchasing a Fraternity property in the Orlando area that will establish a permanent physical presence for the chapter.

Please take a moment to view the options to join us in this impactful event. Again, thank you for the gift of your time, and I look forward to meeting you personally in June 2023.

Warmest regards,

Allie L. Braswell, Jr., MA Chairman, Fundraising Committee Gamma Delta Sigma

"Culture for Service, Service for Humanity"